
.
'

McCALLUM.

TESTING LABORATORIES
SubsurfaceExploration * GeotechnicalEngineering

January 18, 1988

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

Subject: Reply to a Notice of Violation
Docket #030-08916
License No. 45-15325-01

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in response to the violations as noted by Ms. S. Waldron on
December 9, 1987.

In regards to Violation "A", McCallum Testing Laboratories, Inc. admits in
failing to regular leak test every six months as required. We feel the
tests were not completed as required because of inadequate record keeping.
Since our inspection, we have leak tested every unit, set up individual
files for each unit and we have assigned one individual to oversee this
particular area of operation. We were in compliance as of December 17, 1987.

In re8ards to Violation "B" we again admit to the subject violation. It was
an unfortunate oversi ht on our part. Since that inspection we have posted8
all required material on a bulletin board in a common area available to all
employees. We were in compliance as of December 12, 1987.

We apologize for these violations and rest assured we will do everything in
our power to see that we stay in compliance as required by our license.

If you need anything further, please feel free to call.

Yours truly,

McCALLU'i TESTING LABORATORIES, INC.

u

Philip S. Berman
Radiation Safety Officer
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January 18, 1988

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Decument Control Desk

Subject: Reply to a Notice of Violation
Docket #330-08916

^

License No. 45-15325-01

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in response to the violations as noted by Ms. S. We.1dron on
December 9, 1987.

In regards to Violation "A", McCallum Testing Laboratories, Inc. admits in
failing to regular leak test every six months as required. We feel the
tests were not completed as required because of inadequate record keeping.
Since our inspection, we have leak tested every unit, set up individual
files for each unit and we have assigned one individual to oversee this
particular area of operation. We were in compliance as of December 17, 1987,

In re8ards to Violation "B" we a8ain admit to the subject violation. It was
an unfortunate oversi ht on our part. Since that inspection we have posted8
all required material on a bulletin board in a common area available to all
employees. We were in compliance as of December 12, 1987.

We apologize for these violations and rest assured we will do everything in
our power to see that we stay in compliance as required by our license.

If you need anything further, please feel free to call.

Yours truly,
,

McCALLUM TESTING LABORATORIES, INC.

"

Philip S. Berman
Radiation Safety Officer
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